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Camp, Krystal

From: Camp, Krystal
Sent: Thursday, September 19, 2024 10:46 AM
To: Chaffin, Lacey; Alton, Alan; Bob Gamble; carmen2u@hotmail.com; carojudy@pacbell.net; 

chris.coursey@sonoma-county.org; Christel.Querijero@sonoma-county.org; 
christina.rivera@sonoma-county.org; christine.culver@sonoma-county.org; 
clynch@joneshall.com; colleen@financedta.com; Courtney@financedta.com; 
David.Rabbitt@sonoma-county.org; david@financedta.com; Dunston, Daryel; Fleming, 
Victoria; Guasco, Cher; Hugh Futrell; Inez.Almaras@sonoma-county.org; 
jerry@financedta.com; Kristin Horrell; Leni@financedta.com; Mullan, Jessica; Nutt, Jason; 
Osburn, Gabe; Robert Pittman; Rogers, Chris; Scott, Jill; Smith, Maraskeshia; Stricker, 
Teresa; tina.thomas@sonoma-county.org; Wagner, Scott

Subject: PFA - Late Correspondence - Item 4.1 - September 19, 2024
Attachments: ADDED - Presentation.pdf

- PLEASE DO NOT REPLY TO ALL - 
 
Good morning PFA Board Members and StaƯ,   
 
The reason for this email is to provide you with late correspondence for item 4.1 – Key Elements of Downtown 
Infrastructure Financing Plan (IFP), including a Presentation, scheduled for September 19, 2024, PFA meeting. 
Please see attached.  
 
This will also be added to the agenda.  
 
Thank you! 
Krystal Camp | Administrative Secretary 
Planning & Economic Development Department 
100 Santa Rosa Avenue, Rm 3 | Santa Rosa, CA 95404 
Tel. (707) 543-4645 | kcamp@srcity.org  
www.srcity.org  
 

 
 


